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August 24, 2020
Eric Babson
babson@math.ucdavis.edu
1094 Cragmont Avenue
Berkeley CA, 94708

Dear Mr President:

I am concerned about crime. After a year and a half of investigation
a filing by New York became public today describing a variety of financial
crimes by you and your organization. Your abuse of financial condition
statements was outlined by the Washington Post last year and since then
you have been working to suppress rather than answer evidence with yet
another ruling last week that your filings lack merit and are intended only
to delay. The strong suspicion of guilt and distraction for both you and
the rest of your family/administration make it impossible to command the
respect required for your job.

Please assure me that you will resign and answer for your crimes.

I am very proud to be a US resident and a large part of that derives
from the rule of law.

Sincerely,

Eric Babson


